
 

 

November 2023 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
Welcome back to another busy half term.  
As the weather is getting colder, please make sure that your child  has a coat with them.  
 

Firework Safety 
We have some of the fire fighters from Ulverston Fire Station, coming in to talk to the children about 
firework safety, tomorrow morning. 
 

Crazy Science Show 

We have a visit from a touring company who are doing a Crazy Science Show in school on Friday after-
noon. This event has been organised and paid for by Ulverston Parish Church and every class will be 
able to attend. The same company will be doing a Bubble Show in Church on Saturday.  
 

Remembrance  
Each class will be doing some activities around Remembrance Day. 
We have poppies  for sale in school, from next week. If your child would like a poppy, please send a do-
nation.  
Other items available are—wristbands  £1, snap bands £1.50 and zip pulls or poppy reflectors are 50p  
 

 

Children in Need. 
This year, Children in Need takes place on Friday 17th November and we  will be taking part in the 
fundraising, If children would like to, they can  come to school in non—uniform  something spotty or py-
jamas and we will collect donations. Toast money will go towards Children in Need on that day. 
 

Clothes 

Please can you check that all items of uniform are named; there are a lot of jumpers and cardigans  that 
are getting lost. 
 

Head Boy and Girl 
Congratulations to Theo, Amelie and Rowan who have been elected as Head Boy and joint Head Girls. 
Congratulations also to the Year 6 children who are the new Junior Prefects. You did very well in your  
presentations and will be brilliant role models in school. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

‘Teach children how they should live  
and they will remember it all their lives’ 



 

 

Parent Teacher Meetings 

These are happening this week and next for Hoad, Newlands and Springfield Clas-
ses. If you have not already made an appointment, please phone the school office 
to arrange. 
 

The Telling 

Newlands Class are working with some musicians on a Christmas project. They will 
take part in a workshop and then perform with them in a concert in the Parish 
Church. More details will follow. 
 

 

Trainee teacher 
We will be welcoming one student teacher from the University of Cumbria later this 
half term. They will be based in Hoad Class. 
 

Head Lice 

There are cases of head lice in school Please check your child’s hair regularly. 
For more information, click on the link   
https://www.nhs.uk/conditions/head-lice-and-nits/ 
 

 

Flu Immunisations 

The nurses will be visiting school to administer nasal flu vaccines to children from 
Reception to Year 6, on  Monday 6th November.  
 

 

Attendance 

The attendance for the first half term has been recorded on the Autumn Term report 
summaries. Please remember that this is based upon the first half term only and the 
percentage will  therefore change significantly, if a child has had any absences at 
all. The Attendance Policy can be viewed on the school website. 
 

 

Dates for this half term 

Thursday 2nd November          Barrow Raiders in school for rugby sessions  
Monday 6th November              Nasal Flu Immunisations 

Friday 17th November               Children in Need 

Saturday 18th November          UlverSTEM at UVHS 9.30am—4pm 

Monday 4th December              Newlands workshop with The Telling 

Wednesday 6th December        Nativity Plays in Church  More details to follow. 
Thursday 7th December            Advent Assembly in Church 9.10am 

Tuesday 12th December           Newlands Concert with The Telling 

Friday 15th December              Christmas Jumper Day 
Tuesday 19th December          School finishes for Christmas at 1.15pm 

 

 

Other dates and activities for Christmas will be sent out when they have been final-
ised. 
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